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Giving Tuesday  

11/30/21 

 

Join us on YouTube  
at 7pm for  

Our Special YouTube Event  
(More information inside) 

Check out our new Facebook Page at  

Hagedorn Little Village School 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Room 21 Science Experiment!

Teacher Lyza Smith and the students in Room 21 just wrapped up a week of learning about Nocturnal       

Animals. They were conducting a science experiment observing the chemical reaction on what happens 

when you pour vinegar on frozen baking soda cubes that had spiders and bats in them. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Room 25 Celebrates Fall!



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday, November 30, 2021 

Thank you to everyone who supported Little Village last year on Giving Tuesday! This year, we are 
targeting Giving Tuesday as a way to enhance the school’s playground—specifically our “Great 

Lawn”. The great lawn is a fenced in grassy area used for adaptive physical education and general 
fun and games during gym and play time. We hope to replace the existing grass surface with a soft 

and safe artificial grass turf that will be weather resistant and maintenance free allowing the       
children continuous use.  

 

We hope you will support us this year!  
 

To donate, you can visit our website 
(www.littlevillage.org),  

text to give by texting GIVEHLVS  to  
516-744-8150 or by scanning the code to the right. 

Stay Tuned! 
 

We have  
something awesome 
planned for Tuesday  

November 30th 7pm!! 
 

Details Coming Soon! 

Sponsorship 
Opportunities 

Available! 

Check out our new Facebook Page at  

Hagedorn Little Village School 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Room 6am Playground Fun  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you to Splashes 
of Hope for creating yet 
another wonderful and 
interactive work of art 

for our students.   
 

Recently, they delivered 
and installed this  

beautiful “I Spy” mural 
that was designed  
specifically for our 

school.  Thank you as 
well to our friends at 
Adventure Land for 

sponsoring this  
wonderful donation!”  

Pictured above from left to right: Jon Feingold, HLVS Executive Director, Wendy Sciubba, HLVS 
Assistant principal, Patti Pizza, HLVS Principal, Heather Buggee, Founder and CEO Splashes of 
Hope & Jimmy Knapp, Splashes of Hope. Pictured below are children and staff of Room 64  


